
This Morning: 
8:45 am  Adult Sunday School Class via Zoom 
10:00 am  Worship Service in person  
    or on Zoom   https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/ 

This Afternoon: 
   No Activities 

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Women’s Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

Tuesday 5:30pm “Prayer on the Porch” with Prayer Team  
Thursday 10:00am PLT Meeting 
 
Worship Schedule:   
July 25:  VBS Kick-Off Sunday. Steve Bomar will be preaching. 
August 1:  Steve Bomar will be preaching 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

Worship Leader:   Ken Kauffman  
Song Leader:   Stan Oyer 
Children’s Story:   Wanda Rohrer-Heyerly 
Prelude/Offertory:   Karen Tro, 

July 18, 2021 

Prelude 
Welcome and Greetings 
Announcements 
Call to Worship: Old Testament texts—  Exodus 19:5 and  
      Deuteronomy 7:6 
Singing:  VT 7 Come Let Us All Unite to Sing (vs. 1, 2, 4) 
    VT 412  My Soul Cries Out 
    VT 111  10,000 Reasons 
Prayer for Offering 
Children's Story 
Scripture Text for Message: Titus 2: 11-14 
Message—Steve Bomar 
Singing:  VT 670  In the Bulb, There is a Flower 
Prayer 
Song:  VT 832 The Lord Lift You Up 
Sending 

Zion’s Prayer Team invites you to join them on Tuesday, July 
20 at 5:30pm for “Prayer on the Porch” at Zion.   

Get Ready!  On Sunday, September 12, 
Zion is planning the return of all regular 
activities.  Coffee Time will begin, Adult 
and Children’s Sunday School Classes 
will resume in person, the Nursery will 
reopen and regular aspects of our  
Worship Service will return, including 

passing of the offering baskets.  Stay tuned for more details and 
for other events and activities to follow! 

For a few Sunday’s, please consider wearing a 
name tag, which will help the Bomar family 
become familiar with our names and faces.  
Name tags will be available in the Sanctuary 
foyer. 

All song leaders are invited to a short meeting in the Fellow-
ship Hall next Sunday immediately after the service to discuss 
ways of introducing songs from the new Voices Together  
hymnal. 

Next Sunday, July 25 we will have our annual VBS Kick-off  
service outside under the big tent.  Bring chairs or a blanket. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


HEY KIDS!  Pastor Steve has been teaching us from the book of 
Titus, about how Titus was sent to the Island of Crete to teach 
teachers how to be followers of Jesus.  Read Titus 2:11-14.  What 

stands out to you as important in these vers-
es? Verse 14 tells us that Jesus “gave himself 
for US to redeem US from all wickedness and 
to purify for HIMSELF a people that are HIS 
very own, eager to do what is good.  Jesus 
wants each of US –me and each of you for HIS 
own!  Talk about how that makes you feel with 
your family.  We hope you feel HIS  
overwhelming love for YOU!   

  
    ~Karen and Stacy 

Zion’s Vacation Bible School is Back! 

Sunday, July 25—Thursday, July 29 

            6:30—8:00pm 

All Volunteers:  Meet at church at 5:45pm on 
Sunday, July 25 for a Staff Meeting before VBS 
begins. 

Your family pictures look great!  Please keep 
sending them in!  We would like to create a 
photo directory to help Pastor Steve Bomar 
become acquainted with families at Zion.  
Please email a recent picture of you or your 
family to the church office.   

Thank you to Donna Ollis for donating the basket quilt hanging 
in the Fellowship Hall foyer.  We love it! 



 
Church Staff: 

Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  zionpastor.sb@canby.com 
                        559-286-9057 

Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 
                                       503-577-9789 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
 

Pastoral Leadership Team:   
Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

In Prayer: 

We thank God for the many blessings of His love expressed through 
Drift Creek Camp this summer and for the staff, volunteers, and 
campers who attended.  May God’s goodness and grace be made 
known to all those touched by the DCC experience. 
 
Pray for Linda Peters as she rests at home and awaits test results 
after being hospitalized this past week.  
 
Continue to pray for the preparations for VBS happening next week, 
that God’s providing hand would be in the details and that He 
would make preparations in the young hearts and minds of those 
who will be attending. 
 
Pray for each of us at Zion Mennonite Church, that we reap the  
lessons from the book of Titus and apply it as seekers of the Jesus 
way. 

The Church is the church when it exists for others...not domi-
nating, but helping and serving.  It must tell men of every calling 
what it means to live for Christ, to exist for others. 
  —Dietrich Bonhoeffer 

Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—1pm 


